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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I strongly oppose SB 210. This bill represents a significant decrease in voter 

accessibility in Oregon and thus is a threat to the democratic process that America 

stands for. Our state's vote-by-mail system is proven to be a safe and fair 

process. Despite what some may say regarding election fraud, there is no evidence 

this is a threat. There has been little if any fraud in Oregon's vote-by-mail system. 

The fraud is in calling this bill an attempt to secure elections when it is actually an 

attempt to suppress voters' rights. 

 

SB 210 would unjustly disenfranchise many Oregonians; rural voters, those who find 

it difficult to take time off work for either financial reasons or their job duties, those 

with disabilities that make it hard to vote in person, seniors, and parents. Oregon has 

championed this inclusive and safe system which is a model for the rest of our nation 

and should not be ended. I strongly urge you to oppose SB 210 and uphold the 

voting rights of all Oregonians. 

 

Allyson Ramage 


